MRP Meeting Notes – 14 August 2007
	Updates
Regional seminar at Nottingham
1. Marie has been in contact with Jo Braham at Nottingham who has suggested some dates in October / November for the seminar.  These are 29 October, 1 November, 5 November or 8 November.  Marie checked Sue’s availability and will now cross-check with other’s availability to identify a suitable date. 
       Phase 1 Evaluation
2. The External Evaluator has now collected as much data as she can and is in the process of writing up the report.  She hopes to make this available to us by the end of August / beginning of September.

	Marie


	Resource Development
3. We decided to focus our resource development on developing `guidance sheets’.  These would include a summary section (possibly looking at the impact of team size etc.?) and possibly sections on:-
· problems / issues raised

· strategies from our research and from the literature

· other good practice

· other resources

They would also include examples of applications (from our research) and case studies for discussion.

4. Marie agreed to draft a list of all of the areas (lego pieces!) that we could address (attached) in our `guidance sheets’.  The idea would be that they could then be put together in different ways for different purposes (i.e. workshops, `pick and mix’ via the Web etc.).
5. Marie and Mark agreed to draft a `guidance sheet(s)’ related to the communication area for our next meeting on 9 October .

6. Once we have done more development on our `guidance sheets’ we will think about an overarching framework / structure for them, which will help people to navigate them.
	Marie

MC/ MG

All

	Autumn Term Planning
Regional Seminar at Warwick
7. A regional seminar will be put on in the Autumn Term for research staff at Warwick.  This will give us the opportunity to re-engage the original PRGs or to engage the interest of new researchers in the project.  We would hope to use some people from this event to comment on the development of resources and to potentially provide case studies or critical incidents.
8. Themes arising from the interviews will be summarised and sent back to the PRGs for comment.  Some may be followed up for more information or for `critical incidents’.
	

	Date of Next Meeting

· 16. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 9 October at 10 a.m.

	


